
Thank you to all the dads that come in
every other week to walk our hallways
and work with the students. The
students and the dads really enjoy this
program and without your participation
it would not be what it is. 

Watch D.O.G.S.

Upcoming Events

1/6 - School Resumes
1/10 - Watch DOGS
1/17 - NO SCHOOL
1/20 - NO SCHOOL
1/22 - Kona Ice
1/24 - Watch DOGS

Happy New Year, Tri-Village Families!

I hope you had a blessed holiday season and
enjoyed quality time with your family and
friends. As we settle into the winter months, it's
time to focus on the exciting challenges
ahead. The weather is turning colder, and the
holiday celebrations are behind us. Now, we’re
gearing up for a long push toward spring, with
an eye on preparing for state testing.
Our teachers are hard at work covering all the
necessary standards to ensure students are
equipped for another successful year. In the
past, our school has been ranked among the
top two in Darke County, and our goal this
year is to reach the top spot! We will continue
striving for excellence, thanks to the
dedication of our students, staff, and families.
A friendly reminder: Please make sure your
children are dressed appropriately for the
winter weather. If the real-feel temperature is
above 20°F, students will have outside recess,
so it’s important they come prepared with a
heavy coat, hat, and gloves to stay warm.
Thank you for your continued support as we
work together to make this a successful year
for our students.

Warm regards,
Shane Mead
Principal
Tri-Village Elementary
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Thank you to all the volunteers for
the Penguin Patch Holiday Shop

without you the shop would not be
the success it is.
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Penguin Holiday ShopThird Grade

Our third graders were given
dictionaries again this year from

the Cove Spring Grange. Our
students were excited to get

their new dictionaries and
explore all the exciting

information inside. 
They are ready to start using

them in the classroom.
Thank you to the Cove Spring

Grange for your donation.
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